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CIBL, INC. 2007 EARNINGS 

Reno, NV - July 2, 2008 – CIBL, Inc.  (“CIBL” or the “Company”) announced today that it posted its 
Audited Financial Statements for the year ended December 31, 2007 to its website:   www.ciblinc.com.    
On November 19, 2007, LICT Corporation (Bulletin Board: LICT) distributed to shareholders one share 
of CIBL stock for each share of LICT owned.   The operations of CIBL, Inc. include a 2,000 subscriber 
cable telecommunications (“CATV”) business in Northeast Kansas; other assets include minority 
ownership in two cellular communications providers in western New Mexico; ownership interests in two 
network affiliated broadcast television stations in Iowa and Illinois; and other assets. The Company’s 
website also includes a more detailed description of CIBL’s businesses and analysis of CIBL’s financial 
results. 

On a pro forma basis, which includes the period CIBL’s operations were still part of LICT, the 
Company’s revenues were $1,338,000 million in 2007 versus $1,261,000 in 2006.   EBITDA was 
$97,000 for 2007 as compared to $194,000 in 2006, as increased repair and maintenance expense at the 
CATV operation hampered results.   Net income was $1,153,000 in 2007 as compared to $1,048,000 in 
2006.  Much of CIBL’s earnings are generated from its minority ownership in the cellular communication 
providers in New Mexico.  The Company’s equity in these earnings, net of minority interest effects, 
increased by $293,000, or 14.8%, on a pre-tax basis, between 2007 and 2006.  As much of Company’s 
currently reported results were incurred during the period when the operations of CIBL were part of 
LICT, and not a stand-alone entity, the results should not be regarded as indicative of results to be 
reported in future periods.  

The Company plans to release First Quarter results by the end of July 2008, and Second Quarter Results 
in August 2008. 

Since the distribution from LICT, the transferability of CIBL shares has been severely restricted.  For the 
majority of shareholders, these restrictions will be lifted on November 19, 2008.  The Company 
anticipates, and will facilitate to the extent possible, the development of a trading market in its shares in 
the Pink Sheets®.  

CIBL’s Web address is: http://www.ciblinc.com. 
*** 

This release may contain certain forward-looking information within the meaning of Section 27A of the 
Securities Act of 1933, as amended, and Section 21E of the Securities Exchange Act of 1934, as 
amended.  It should be recognized that such information is based upon certain assumptions, projections 
and forecasts, and the cautionary statements set fort in documents filed by CIBL, Inc. on its website, 
www.ciblinc.com.  As a result, there can be no assurance that any possible transactions or be successful 
or that financial targets will be met. 
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